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              Ruby Class Newsletter 
Another busy week in Ruby class! In maths, the children carried on with their multiplication 
skills and realised they could solve all multiples of 10 by a single digit! They have transferred 
their knowledge of multiplication and started to look at division facts. 

In English the children used prepositional language to describe a “fight” scene from a 
chapter in our book. They also looked at commas in a list to help describe what a dragon fruit 
looks like. 

In Science this week, the children have created beautiful life cycles of a flowering plant, 
knowing the 5 stages in the life cycle and discussing that once the seeds are dispersed, the 
cycle starts again.  

In PE, the children reflected on their symmetrical shapes from last week and were able to 
show off some more technical shapes through handstands, cartwheels and forward rolls. 

   
In geography, the children used their atlas and compass skills to identify which European 
country I was asking them to find. They were really excited to discuss all their facts about 
the countries we came across.  

This term in Jigsaw, we are looking at Healthy Me – which involves talking about having a 
healthy balance. We discussed how calories are used to give us energy, which helps us when 
we need to exercised. They also ordered some well-known snacks in order of most to least 
sugar. 
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For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online ready for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


